
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual General Meeting deferred to 25 November 2021  
 
 
Release Date: 18 October 2021  
 
Infomedia Ltd (ASX:IFM) announces that the Company’s 2021 Annual General Meeting (AGM), which 
was originally scheduled to occur on Tuesday 16 November 2021, will now be deferred to 
9:00AM on Thursday 25 November 2021.    
 
The AGM will be held virtually considering the ongoing restrictions and uncertainties arising in 
connection with the COVID-19 pandemic. A formal notice of meeting will be released on Friday 
22 October 2021 providing further details about the meeting and how shareholders can participate.  
 

 
ENDS 

 

This release was authorised by the Infomedia Ltd Board. 
 
About Infomedia Infomedia Ltd (ASX:IFM) is an Australian-based SaaS platform provider in parts, service, e-commerce  and data insights 
solutions to the global automotive industry. Infomedia has led innovation in aftersales technology within global automotive distribution 
networks for more than 25 years and continues to expand its reach within the three regions in which it operates. 
 

Please visit Infomedia’s website https://www.infomedia.com.au and YouTube channel https://www.youtube.com/infomedialtd for more 
information. 

 

 
For further information please contact:  
 

 

Daniel Wall 

Company Secretary 

O: +61 2 9454 1728  M: + 61 414 991 614 

E: dwall@infomedia.com.au 

 
Tanya Thomas 

Head of Investor Relations & Communications 

O: +61 2 9454 1547  M: + 61 424 693 055 

E: tthomas@infomedia.com.au 
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